Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

AGENCY FOR ENTERPRISE INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY
NOTICE OF CHANGE – The Agency for Enterprise Information Technology announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Re-scheduled. Meeting is moved from July 14th to August 4, 2011, 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.

PLACE: R.A. Gray Building Auditorium, 500 S. Bronough St., Tallahassee, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To provide centralized, coordinated communication and feedback across state entities regarding enterprise Information Technology initiatives.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Renee.Harkins@aeit.myflorida.com or (850)922-7502. A copy of the meeting agenda will be available at: https://aeit.myflorida.com/.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 2 days before the workshop/meeting by email: Renee.Harkins@aeit.myflorida.com or (850)922-7502. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
